


Spring into Summer

I’m sure we’re all looking forward to Spring and I’m pleased to tell you that our annual Spring into Summer
6-week courses will be starting on 29th April and will run until the week beginning 2nd June. There will be a
range of Pottery, Painting and Printing classes available and we also hope to offer some new courses.
Potters can opt to work towards the Raku firing weekend on 14th/15th June.
Current class members will be invited to sign up by the end of February so look out for information,
including fees, on noticeboards at the Club and via email or letter. Any spaces left after current class
members have signed up will be offered to the general public via the website.

Liz Mitchell

Workshops at the Club

Last year we had a very successful run of workshops, from Painting Techniques, to Fused Glass, Pottery,
and Book Making. Following on this term, we have a packed programme which we hope that you will
thoroughly enjoy.

Starting off, on 26th January, Dot Black continues her Painting Techniques Workshop, bringing the beautiful
food art started last session to completion, showing how to crown your paintings with the all important
finishing touches.

Our Fused Glass Workshop was so popular the first time round, we persuaded Carole to return, and once
again the class booked out quickly. This takes place on 2nd February at the club. This session the theme is
‘Spring’, and the projects of the class will include making 2 coasters, a small dish, or hanging sun catcher.

From last years workshop we asked Stuart Gilmour to return and continue instruction on Dry Point Etching.
This time on Plexiglass to give a more 3D effect, and finally print the results. This was much enjoyed last
year, Stuart is a popular tutor, with great enthusiasm and knowledge of his subject.

We have Jane Lofthouse, who will instruct us on Slip Decoration on pottery. Her
beautiful ceramics will inspire a unique way to adorn our pottery. She is
supportive and helpful to those new to slip decoration, and will give some great
ideas for future projects.

Hayley Mills is our soft pastel artist, who creates stunning landscape paintings.
Her work is delicate, with a loose approach delivering a beautiful tracery of trees
and undergrowth. Her workshop will take place on 9th March at the club. Look on
emails and notice boards for details of class.

A workshop we would advise looking out for and booking quickly is ‘ Character
Heads’ by Jennifer Black. Jen does amazing Dog Heads from recycled fabric, and
will teach us to make animal or people heads from fur or linen. This is booked in
for the 23rd March.

We are hoping to bring a couple more workshops in April, but dates are yet to be
confirmed. Bookmaking, weaving, and Pottery Dragons workshops are planned,
with Martine doing a pottery demonstration later in the session.

Ann Greger

Slabroller

As mentioned in the last newsletter, Simon and I picked up a slab
roller a while ago. I made two new mats, glued bits, tightened
bolts and gave it a good clean. The slab roller is now ready to use.
Hopefully it will help many of you in the pottery and make rolling
the clay a bit easier.

Martine Greig








